
The Kentucky International Convention Center held its Grand 
Opening on August 6th 

 

 Down the street from Hotel NuLu 

Invest with Purpose 
 

BiF celebrates the grand opening of the new $207 million renovation of the 
Kentucky International Convention Center just a few blocks away from the AC 

Marriott Hotel NuLu. We congratulate BiF board member, Michael Grisanti, 
Secretary/Treasurer of the Louisville Convention and Visitors Commission, for 

this achievement.  

  

The renovated Convention Center will welcome visitors from all over the world 
and the AC Marriott Hotel NuLu will offer them with a uniquely modern 

experience to relax, gather, have fun and enjoy the delightful neighborhood  

we call NuLu. 

 

            

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.bluegrass-fund.com 
info@bluegrass-fund.com  

Wit Wang 502-583-0160 
 


